
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poppy Class  

Spring 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all. We hope you have all 

had a wonderful Christmas with lots of family time and memories to 

treasure.  

  

  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 
 

Monday – P.E skills with sports coach (trainers to be worn 
where possible).  
Wednesday – Forest school (please send in waterproofs and 
wellies), cooking – please send a voluntary contribution. 
Thursday – book change day – please send in sharing books 
and folders. 
 
Please send a coat in each day. We go out, whatever the 
weather!  
 
School provide fruit for a morning snack. If your child will not 
eat this, please send in a snack and drink each day.  

  

  

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This term the whole school topic is ‘Feel the 
force’. Through our class story we will use 
the fan with switches to mimic the force of 
wind and explore as scientist what might 

blow away!  
 

We would love to do a weekly cooking 
session, but really need a voluntary 

contribution to support this. Please can you 
send in £5, in a named envelope to cover 

the cost of ingredients.  
 

We are continuing to focus on our phonics 
with lots of Fred games to enjoy. Look out 

for ideas on Tapestry on how you can 
support this at home.  

 
Forest school continues over the next two 

terms. We are splitting into smaller groups, 
(see Tapestry for groupings.) 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

 

Poppy Class 

 

Natalie Nikki Tash Nicola 
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
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